
Board Candidate: Gisela Young 
Currently Interim Board Member:  
Fairbanks, AK 
Mrs. Young was appointed to the Board this summer as a result of a seat being vacated. Per our bylaws 
that appointment must be ratified by vote of the Membership at the upcoming General Meeting.  
 
Mrs. Young arrived in Alaska in October 1998.  She has volunteered with Ice Alaska for over 10 years, 
starting with Ticketing for a number of years working with Ethel Stoneman.  When Sculptor Support 
needed some help with data entry, she volunteered and has been there ever since.  Mrs. Young has been 
working with the registration of artists and helping them whenever needed. When the need calls for it, she 
also jumps in and assists with other areas like housing, volunteer tracking and assisting the Treasurer. 
She has worked as a Paralegal in charge of asbestos filings with a law firm in NJ.  She was building 
databases to track all the plaintiff filings.  Mrs. Young has worked with two local Architectural/Engineering 
firm in Fairbanks. Mrs. Young brings with her many years of experience with word processing and data 
management. 
 


